Dr. Don Carlos Peete, Medical Arts Building, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Dr. Peete:

I want you to know how very much the Allens enjoyed the wonderful hospitality of you and Mrs. Peete last Saturday night.

I am enclosing a publicity sheet put out by our Professor K. W. Davidson, and I want to call your attention particularly to the bottom of the second page.

I expect to call you very soon concerning Bob's visit.

Very cordially yours,

FCA:AH Bhc. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.